
Dear Texas Vaccines for Children (TVFC) Provider, 

The Department of State Health Services (DSHS) Immunization Program 
was notified that manufacturer Sanofi Pasteur is discontinuing the production 
and distribution of Diphtheria and Tetanus Toxoids Adsorbed® (DT). The 
final lot was manufactured in October 2020 with an expiration date of April 
2023. 

To accommodate this change, DSHS is removing DT as an ordering option in 
the Vaccine Allocation and Ordering System (VAOS) on Friday, December 
30th, 2022. After this date, providers will no longer see the vaccine 
available for ordering in their Provider Portal. 

Please prepare for this vaccine availability update at your facility and view 
the attachment from Sanofi Pasteur for more information. 

For any questions, contact your Responsible Entity (RE). 

Thank you for your continued participation in the TVFC Program. 

  

Sincerely, 

Texas Department of State Health Services  
Immunization Program  
  

• Sanofi DT Discontinuation Customer Letter (002).pdf 

 

https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/TXHHSC/2022/12/08/file_attachments/2349763/Sanofi%20DT%20Discontinuation%20Customer%20Letter%20%28002%29.pdf

